

Keep Your Membership Active

Make A Donation of Any Size

Dear PJCC Members,

Thank you for your patience, generosity, and support during the closure—we miss you!

As of April 1, you are <u>not</u> being charged membership dues by the PJCC unless you chose to keep your membership active as a tax-deductible donation. As your virtual PJCC, we are doing everything we can to keep our community together and healthy. Your gift makes a difference, supporting staff—including employees on furlough whose health care we are covering—and enabling us to serve our community through online programs!

Please <u>click here to keep your membership active</u> or email <u>donatemembership@picc.org</u>. Or <u>click here to make your donation today</u>.

We cannot do our critical community work without YOU!

Thank You.

Respectfully,

Paul Geduldig Chief Executive Officer

#PJCCAtHome #BeTheSolution